
 
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

ADMINISTRATIVE RESOLUTION WORKSHOP 

MAY 29, 2014 

 

Supervisor Ray Letterman called the May 29
th

 Workshop of the Birch Run Township Board to 

order at 6:00 p.m.  Also present for the board were Corey Trinklein, Clerk; Debbie Trevino, 

Treasurer; Ed Magnus, Pam Moore, & Brady Totten, Trustees.  Trustee Fred Sheridan was absent.  

There were no audience members present. 

 

The Birch Run Township Administrative Resolutions were discussed.  There were various changes 

suggested for seventeen of the Administrative Resolutions to be presented for approval at the June 

10
th

 Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Board. 

 

The Administrative Resolution Workshop was adjourned at 8:20p.m. 
 

 

 

Corey Trinklein 

Birch Run Township Clerk 

Approved: June 10, 2014      


